
Takeda organizes the first regional Hodgkin lymphoma summit 

Takeda Pharmaceutical Company held two meetings focused on scientific exchange and the 
sharing of experiences on Hodgkin Lymphoma. The meetings consisted of a regional summit 
which was held on January 17, followed by the introduction of a Centre of Excellence in the 
Bone Marrow Transplantation Unit of the Air force Specialized Hospital on January 18. 


